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August 1, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 
Subject: Melissa McNally  

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Melissa McNally. I have worked with 
Melissa for over a decade now on a variety of national projects. Her dedication to our profession 
has been nothing short of exemplary. She is a leader in our field and someone who possesses 
infinite vision to make a difference in the field of prehospital care. Recently, she was a champion 
for a Flipped Classroom Project. She not only offered her expertise in Crew Resource 
Management but also was passionate about involving her institution in research to demonstrate 
its effectiveness. She is an advocate for a culture of safety, Mobile Integrated Health, and Crew 
Resource Management.  

Currently Melissa is an active member of the membership committee serves as the assistant 
advocacy coordinator, as well as the membership coordinator for the State of Florida.  

Melissa is a Nationally Registered Paramedic, National Registry Rep for the State of Florida, 
and a Board-Certified Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant.  

As a proud member of the National Association of EMTs, I feel that our National Association 
would greatly benefit from her leadership at a national level.  

If you have any questions about her qualifications, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

David Page MS, NRP 
Director, Prehospital Care Research Forum at UCLA 
dpage@mednet.ucla.edu 
Mobile: (651)705-6505 


